
The Board, thus far, has deemed it not necessary to create a Related Party Transactions 
Committee, considering the Corporation’s current size, risk profile and complexity of operations. 
However, all related party transactions shall be reviewed and approved by the Audit Committee. 
Please refer to attached link.  
 
https://www.filipinofund.com.ph/sites/default/files/FFI%20RELATED%20PARTY%20POLICY.pdf   
 
 


